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Cafs is committed to eliminating Family Violence and to promoting and
supporting the safety of anyone experiencing Family Violence. 



Cafs acknowledges that there are people who experience higher rates of

family violence – these include Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander women
and children, women and children from culturally and/or linguistically diverse

backgrounds, women and children living with a disability, identifying as
LGBTIQA+ and from LGBTIQA+ families. 



Cafs is committed to promoting gender equality as a critical part of Family

Violence prevention and believes that all people experiencing Family Violence
should be treated with dignity, respect and fairness. 



Cafs believes that everyone has the right to live free from Family Violence

and shares in an understanding that a whole community response is required
for individuals and families to live safely. 



Cafs believes that the responsibility for Family Violence always rests with the

person using violence and has an unwavering commitment to building
inclusive, safe, responsive and accountable programs.


